
Meeting of Lamphey Community Council meeting held on Monday 25th 

October 2021 

 

In attendance were:-  Cllr N Vince, Cllr S Cannon, Cllr D Phillips, Cllr J Purser, Cllr A Skeels, Cllr 

J Vince, Cllr H John, Cllr R Talliss, Cllr T Hodgson and Mrs P Davies (Clerk) 

Apologies were received from Cllr L Scourfield  

Cllr N Vince chaired the meeting. 

The following decisions were made:- 

 The Council to purchase a noticeboard to mount on the village hall  

 Councillors to meet and repair the noticeboard in Freshwater East 

 Hedge Cutting to be discussed at the November meeting following receiving an email 

from PCC 

 Cllr T Hodgson reported that the work had been completed that afternoon on the road 

in front of the church.  Resolved to write to PCC and thank them for all the work that 

they had undertaken as the new pavement had enhanced the village and made 

pedestrian access much safer. 

 Vandalism at the toilets in Freshwater East to be monitored. 

 LDP 2 delayed as reports from Natural Resources Wales hadn’t been received. 

 Cllr T Hodgson to inspect a hole appearing near to Westhill on the way to Freshwater 

East 

 Proposed to write to PCC and request that they look into putting double yellow lines 

on the stretch of road from the Church down to the corner to stop vehicles parking on 

this stretch and causing an obstruction. 

 NP/21/0602 175 Trewent Park – 2 storey rear extension.  The Council to object to this 

application. 

 NP/21/0624  79 Trewent Park – replacement roof and installation of external cladding 

– no objection 

 NP/21/0595 82 Trewent Park – new balcony, cladding and pitched roof – no objection 

 The Clerk to write to PCC and ask them to consider installing bollards on the pavement 

opposite the Dial Inn to deter cars from blocking the pavement. 

 The Clerk to contact PCC and Cllr T Hodgson to monitor the parking near to Lamphey 

School as some cars were parking on pavements and causing obstruction to 

wheelchairs/pushchairs. 

 The Clerk to contact the Tree Officer at PCC to inspect the trees in the Bishops Garden 

near to the noticeboard. 

 Risk Assessment and Business Plans updated. 

 A meeting to be arranged with Chris Taylor, PCNP Ranger in December 

 The One Voice Wales Model Resolution was adopted. 

 The next meeting would be Monday 15th November 2021 at 7.00 pm 


